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From: Web NoReply
Sent: Saturday, February 3, 2024 12:16 PM
To: City Council
Subject: Email - Communication - Jason Hanson - 31st Street Bikeway Connection to 33rd Street Shared-use 

Pathway Functional Plan - CK 6000-5

‐‐‐ Replies to this email will go to  ‐‐‐ 

Submitted on Saturday, February 3, 2024 ‐ 12:15 

Submitted by user:   

Submitted values are: 

I have read and understand the above statements.: Yes 

I do not want my comments placed on a public agenda. They will be shared with members of Council 
through their online repository.: No 

I only want my comments shared with the Mayor or my Ward Councillor.: No 

Date: Saturday, February 03, 2024 

To: His Worship the Mayor and Members of City Council 

Pronouns: He/him/his 

First Name: Jason 

Last Name: Hanson 

Phone Number : 306  

Email:  

I live outside of Saskatoon: No 

Saskatoon Address and Ward: 
Address:  Ave H S 
Ward: Ward 2 

What do you wish to do ?: Submit Comments 

What meeting do you wish to speak/submit comments ? (if known):: PUBLIC AGENDA STANDING POLICY 
COMMITTEE ON TRANSPORTATION Tuesday, February 06, 2024 

What agenda item do you wish to comment on ?: 7.2.1 – 31st Street Bikeway Connection to 33rd Street Shared-
use Pathway Functional Plan 
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Comments: 
To Members of the Standing Policy Committee on Transportation, 

It is incredibly heartening to see city administration working on the "connective tissues" of the active transportation 
network; now instead of islands of pleasant (and safer) roadway or path surrounded by carscape, we're beginning to 
see the promise of truly continuous corridors that will allow all modes of travel to operate in a much safer and 
uninterrupted way. 

All road users should benefit from this kind of improvement. Vehicular flow will be smoother and less congested, 
other mobility modes will be more predictable and protected. 

To quote Saskatoon Cycles: 

"I believe this kind of connection is vital for a modern city that is keen to integrate current infrastructure into a safer, 
more continuous, and more accessible network for all modes of travel.  

I want this kind of city." 

Please forward this to city council with adminstration's recommendation for approval. 

Sincerely, 

Jason Hanson 
Ward 2 

Will you be submitting a video to be vetted prior to council meeting?: No 




